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Meet Oddly Normal, a ten-year-old girl with pointed ears and green hair--a half-witch who will be the first to
tell you that having a mother from a magical land called Fignation and a father from Earth doesn't make it
easy to make friends at school! On her tenth birthday, she blows out her cake's candles and makes a
disastrous wish. Now, Oddly must travel to Fignation to uncover the mystery of her parents' disappearance.
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From reader reviews:

Sharon Doyle:

Do you have favorite book? When you have, what is your favorite's book? Publication is very important
thing for us to find out everything in the world. Each book has different aim or maybe goal; it means that e-
book has different type. Some people feel enjoy to spend their time for you to read a book. They can be
reading whatever they consider because their hobby is usually reading a book. Why not the person who don't
like looking at a book? Sometime, person feel need book after they found difficult problem or perhaps
exercise. Well, probably you should have this Oddly Normal #1.

Lawrence Woods:

Reading a publication can be one of a lot of activity that everyone in the world really likes. Do you like
reading book thus. There are a lot of reasons why people fantastic. First reading a book will give you a lot of
new data. When you read a book you will get new information since book is one of various ways to share the
information or maybe their idea. Second, reading through a book will make anyone more imaginative. When
you studying a book especially tale fantasy book the author will bring one to imagine the story how the
figures do it anything. Third, you could share your knowledge to other folks. When you read this Oddly
Normal #1, you can tells your family, friends as well as soon about yours reserve. Your knowledge can
inspire others, make them reading a guide.

Alberto Alvarez:

Is it a person who having spare time and then spend it whole day simply by watching television programs or
just telling lies on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This Oddly Normal #1 can be the answer,
oh how comes? A fresh book you know. You are so out of date, spending your time by reading in this
completely new era is common not a nerd activity. So what these textbooks have than the others?

George Hoffman:

As we know that book is very important thing to add our know-how for everything. By a publication we can
know everything you want. A book is a set of written, printed, illustrated or maybe blank sheet. Every year
seemed to be exactly added. This reserve Oddly Normal #1 was filled regarding science. Spend your time to
add your knowledge about your scientific research competence. Some people has different feel when they
reading a book. If you know how big selling point of a book, you can truly feel enjoy to read a guide. In the
modern era like currently, many ways to get book that you wanted.
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